
 

                                             
 

 
 
 

137 Leo Taylor Lane 
Ball Ground, GA  30107 

 
 
 
January 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform LAT Apparel customers that items produced by LAT Apparel do not 
contain chemicals which are listed as part of the California’s Safe Drinking Water & Toxic Enforcement Act 
of 1986, commonly known as Proposition 65 or Prop 65. 
 
For more information on Proposition 65 or chemicals listed as part of this regulation, customers can visit 
California’s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) website at 
http://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65. 
 
Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions regarding our products and product safety.      
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gina Watson 
CEO 
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